
Defense Health Agency – Vacancy Announcement 
 

VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT NUMBER: DHA-MH-N-FL-002 

 

***FOCUS AREA*** 

 

Agency leadership has determined that this position meets Criteria 4: Assignment requires regular 

engagement with other uniformed services.  

 

***POSITION TITLE*** 

 

 Staff Psychiatrist (O-6, Non-Supervisory) – Naval Hospital Pensacola, FL 

 

***LOCATION DESCRIPTION*** 
 

Naval Hospital Pensacola, Naval Hospital Pensacola, FL 

 

***CLOSING DATE*** 

 

Open Until Filled 

 

***JOB DESCRIPTION*** 

 
Provides a full range of direct clinical services to include psychiatric evaluations, psychiatric 
medication management, command and inpatient consultations, and crisis intervention. Will primarily 
perform short-term treatment with students and staff from various commands on the air station, but 
with additional opportunity for long-term psychiatric treatment cases with active and retired service 
members as well as adult-age dependents of service members.  
 
Also provides fitness for duty evaluations and corresponding military administrative dispositions of 
active duty patients. After-hours watch standing duties or psychiatric on-call duties will be required. 
Responsible for clinical and workload record-keeping and various reports as assigned.  
 
Participation in clinic staff meetings is required. May participate in empirical research, special 
program responsibilities, and organizational consultation. 
 
***CONDITIONS OF EMPLOYMENT*** 
 
 MD or DO from an accredited school in the United States or Canada, or ECFMG or Fifth Pathways 
certificate.  
 
Permanent, full, unrestricted license to practice medicine in any state, District of Columbia, the 
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico, or a territory of the United States.  
 
Completion of a Psychiatry residency approved by the American specialty board or AOA, board 
certification, or board eligible in Psychiatry. 
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***CONTACT INFORMATION*** 

 
Interested USPHS Commissioned Corps officers should forward a cover letter highlighting relevant 

experience and education, including three references, curriculum vitae, and last three COERS (as one 

PDF document) via email to the Commissioned Corps Program Office at dha.ncr.dha-hr.mbx.phs-

ccteam@mail.mil. Please include the Vacancy Announcement Number DHA-MH-N-FL-002 in 

the subject line and in the body of your email. Failure to provide this information may impact your 

consideration for this position. Please direct any questions regarding this position or the application 

process to the email listed above. 
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